
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
2019-2020 School Year 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
We are required to provide annual notification to parents and/or guardians of certain rights and obligations 
established by Federal and State laws.  This document may appear long; however, I urge you to become 
familiar with the major topics included in our packet and to retain the information for future reference. 
 
The law requires that you sign the acknowledgement page (last page) of the Annual Notice to Parents and 
return it to your child’s school.  Your signature is only an acknowledgement of your receipt of this 
notification.  It does not signify your consent to any of the activities or your withholding of consent. 
 

Please retain this page for your reference and return  
the attached signature page during Welcome Back Days. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Marie Morgan 
Superintendent 
 
Enclosures: 

1. Annual Notice to Parents  
2. Student Use of Technology BP 6163.4 & E 6163.4 (complete and return at Welcome Back Days) 
3. All in Health Care for Families notice  
4. Student Accident & Sickness Insurance Form (complete and return at WBD if applicable) 
5. Walnut Creek Education Foundation Student Photo Release (complete and return at WBD) 
6. Free and Reduced Lunch Application (complete and return at WBD if applicable) 
7. Uniform Complaint Policy BP/AR 1312.3  
8. Attendance Policy BP/AR 5113 
9. Sexual Harassment Policy BP 5145.7 
10. Classroom Interruptions BP/AR 6116 
11. Homework Policy BP/AR 6154 
12. CAASPP Testing Notification 
13. Asbestos Notification 
14. Pesticide Notification 
15. School Calendar 2019-2020 
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